
 

Sacred Heart School is a PBIS school 
 

SAFE        

RESPONSIBLE       

RESPECTFUL      LEARNERS 
From the Principal, 
 
In line with a letter from Bishops of Victoria, all Catholics are dispensed from their Sunday obligation until 
further notice (Canon 1248) this means for the Sacred Heart Parish and School community there will be no 
Masses in the interest of public health safety and the spread of Covid-19.  Please see prayer below.  

  
Prayer: 
 

An Act of Spiritual Communion 
 

My Jesus, 
I believe that You are in the Blessed Sacrament. 

I love You above all things, 
And I long for You in My soul. 

 

Since I cannot now receive You sacramentally, 
Come at least spiritually into my heart. 

 

As though You have already come, 
I embrace You and unite myself entirely to You; 

Never permit me to be separated from You. 
 

Amen 
Catholic Archdiocese of Melbourne 

 
 
  
Thankyou’s 
 
Thank you to the P&F for running the book fair in the Library all week.  I understand the logistics that it takes to 
have parents available for before and after school.  Thank you for commitment to the SHS students and 
demonstrating to them the brilliant worlds that books and our imagination open up for us. 
  
Footy Tipping: 
Due to low numbers Footy Tipping has had to be cancelled for 2020. Thank you to Jo for putting the time into 
trying to get this started at SHS for 2020. 
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Sacred Heart School Vision: 
Nurtures the dignity and value of each person; 
Develops a relationship with Jesus as central to  

how we live and love; 
Our choices and actions reflect awareness, compassion  

and commitment to others; 
Creates learning that is purposeful and innovative; 

Parents, students and staff work collaboratively to create  
a safe, supportive and stimulating learning environment 



Thank you to Jan MacFadyen from Oz Comfort Quilts for coordinating handmade quilts for all of the children 
and staff.  The beautiful quilts were sent from all over Australia and are going to be beautiful heirlooms for 

many years to come. The thought that our children and staff have a ‘warm hug’ from people from far away. 

  
School Governance Working Party Update 

Further to previous information last month, please refer to the latest Governance Bulletin attached to this 

Newsletter and available on our School Website.  Monthly updates by way of Governance Bulletins with 

information regarding the work of this significant Diocesan Working Party will be provided in this way to all 

members of school communities throughout the year.  You are invited to email any questions or comments 

that you might have to sgwp@ceosand.catholic.edu.au.  

 
School Board AGM which was scheduled on the 24th March 2020 is postponed 
Due to Covid-19 the Sacred Heart School AGM has been postponed. 
  
A Few Reminders: 
Please keep an eye out on our closed Facebook group, the school newsletter “The Philly”, email and letters 
from the school in order to communicate information regarding events.  If you do not have access to these 
forms of communication, please contact the school.  
  
With blessings of health and love, 

Zoe Nugent 

Principal 
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat/Sun 

16 
 

17 
 

18 
 

19 
 

20 
Nursing Home 

Visit - Cancelled 

21/22 
 

23 

 

24 

*Term Mass  

Cancelled 

25 
 

26 

*Last day for Students 
*Assembly - Year 3/4 

27 
Student Free Day 
Staff Planning Day  

28/29 

30 31     
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